
 

 

PARTICIPANTS WANTED FOR A 
STUDY ON PARKINSON’S DISEASE 
AND DIFFICULTY SWALLOWING 

Do you have Parkinson’s 
Disease?  

Are you experiencing difficulty 
eating, drinking or swallowing?  

 

We are conducting an ethics 
approved study looking at two 
therapies used for treating 
difficulties in swallowing caused 
by Parkinson’s Disease.  

 

The aim is to determine if these 
therapies are effective in 
reducing problems swallowing.  

 

 

 

For more information, or if you are interested in taking part in this 
study, please contact:  

Marinda Brooks (Speech Pathologist):  

Mon – Thurs: (03) 8405 8599 or marinda.brooks@nh.org.au 


